
 

             
 

Dear Parents/Carers,                  24th July 2018 

 

The school council would like to let you know that we raised £51.10 from the 

charity dance event last Friday.  The children had fun learning the routine which 

we then danced through together.  The school council will decide during our final 

meeting, after the summer break, which entrepreneur they would like to 

support.   

 

 
 

Remember to visit the website to find out more information about this 

worthwhile scheme. 

 
Many thanks for your support, 

 

Molly, Jamie, Sophie, Sam, Archie, Emily, Taylor, 

Seth, Jenson, Lily, Ava, Joshua, Mrs Cheadle and Mrs 

Bundy 


